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Email Proposal 
The Judicial Council Technology Committee was asked to consider approving an update to the 
recommended allocations of Cycle 2 funding to courts related to the Remote Access to Court 
Proceedings (AB 716) budget change proposal (BCP). 

Notice 
On December 28, 2023 at 10:00 a.m., a notice was posted advising the Judicial Council 
Technology Committee proposed to promptly act by email between meetings in accordance with 
California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(1)(B). 
 
Public Comment 
The Chair of the Judicial Council Technology Committee concluded that prompt action was 
required. Written public comment was not accepted on the proposed action. 
 
Action Taken 
The Judicial Council Technology Committee members were asked to submit their votes to 
recommend updating the direct allocations by 12 p.m. on December 29, 2023. The update 
included Ventura Superior Court instead of Yolo Superior Court as a recipient for Cycle 2 
funding, specifically related to the Remote Access to Court Proceedings (AB 716) BCP. Seven 
members voted to approve the update, and one abstained. The recommended action was 
approved. 
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